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April 23, 2018

Ronald Gordon Ehrenberg
New York State School of Industrial and
Labor Relations at Cornell University

Dear Ronald,

It is my pleasure to inform you of your selection as a recipient of the Chancellor’s Award
for Excellence in Faculty Service for the academic year 2017-2018.

This award was developed by faculty for faculty, and only those who have demonstrated
a record of sustained, superior service to a wide range of diverse constituents receive this
distinction. Your contributions to the profession, to your campus, to SUNY, and to the
broader community are reflected in your selection for this honor. In addition, it
underscores the respect and esteem of your colleagues, students, and campus leadership
for your professional accomplishments.

Thank you for your commitment, and congratulations on being selected for this well-
deserved honor. Your dedication and continuing contributions to SUNY are a source of

great pride and inspiration for us all.

With warm regards,

Kristina M. Johnson, PhD
Chancellor

cc: Dean Kevin F. Hallock, School of Industrial and Labor Relations



